April 8, 2020

Mr. Blake Goldring, Chair Canada Company Toronto-Dominion Centre TD Bank Tower 66 Wellington Street West, Suite 3100 Toronto, Ontario M5K 1K2

Dear Blake.

I hope you and your family are well.

On behalf of the members of the Canadian Armed Forces and their families, please accept my sincere gratitude for the \$50,000 donation to the 2020 Support Our Troops National Youth Camp Program. We truly appreciate the support of Canada Company for the Canadian Forces community. Please extend our gratitude to Paul, the Board and Members.

Canada Company's donation last summer made 77 children from military families very happy. Summer Camp is very important to them and their parents. It is a great place to renew their energy and create the support network they need of friends to share their unique experiences, and have some fun. It will be even more beneficial after a spring of self-isolation and as troops are readying to deploy domestically if the CAF is asked to mobilize to support the work to end the spread of the COVID 19 virus.

We would also like to thank Marie Claire Ouellette for her dedication to supporting the members and their families. We appreciate her commitment and efforts.

Thank you, the women and men of the Canadian Armed Forces feel much gratitude to you for your exemplary leadership and goodwill.

With gratitude,

Nancy Oakley,

Associate Vice President, Philanthropy

Support Our Troops